
	

	

 

 IMPORTANT NOTICE: Product Recall  

What you should do 
If you have bought Steak Cut Chips or Roast Potatoes from 27/6/25 to 17/7/25 do not eat them 
Instead: 
• Check if they have a best before date between 14/7/25 to 7/8/25 

•  You can do this by taking a picture of this notice or writing down dates for reference at home. 

• Return the product(s) to the store for a full refund (with or without a receipt). 

Want more information? 
For more information contact us on 01417792028 or email customerservice@scollinsandson.co.uk 
Date 18/7/25 

	

	

	 Steak Cut Chips & Roast Potatoes 
 
We are recalling Steak Cut Chip & Roast Potatoes due to incorrect Best 
before dates on the prodcut. Customers who have purchased these 
products should not consume them! 
 

	 S Collins & Son Steak Cut Chips & Roast Potatoes 
All pack sizes, best before dates affected: 14/7/25 to 7/8/25 which have 
been purchased between 23/6/25 and 17/7/25.  
Pack size: 600g 

	
	 The best before date can be found on the back of the prodcut 

 

 


